
 

 
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

Global Congress of Victims of Terrorism:  
“Advancing the rights and needs of victims of terrorism”  

8-9 September 2022 

 

The First Global Congress of Victims of Terrorism begins on 8 September 2022 at 

the UN Headquarters in New York 
 

 

New York, 31 August 2022 ʹ The first United Nations Global Congress of Victims of Terrorism 

;͞Global Congress͟Ϳ͕�ŽƌŐĂŶŝǌĞĚ�ďǇ�ƚŚĞ�hŶŝted Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism (UNOCT), will 

be held from 8-9 September 2022 at the UN Headquarters in New York under the theme 

of ͞Advancing the Rights and Needs of Victims of Terrorism͟. The Global Congress is expected to 

bring together more than 600 participants and will be the world's largest and most diverse 
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UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL CONGRESS OF VICTIMS OF TERRORISM  

For victims and survivors attending the Global Congress, the event is, among other things, an 

opportunity to remind decision-makers about the importance of remembering and recognizing 

victims of terrorism.  

 

The Congress will include a High-Level opening session in the General Assembly, with the 

participation of the Deputy Secretary-General, Ms. Amina J. Mohammed, along with six 

interactive thematic sessions spread throughout the two days that are expected to yield clear 

and concrete recommendations for action at all levels. dŚĞ� �ŽŶŐƌĞƐƐ� ǁŝůů� ƉƌŽĚƵĐĞ� Ă� �ŚĂŝƌ͛Ɛ�

Summary and report that will effectively seek to develop a roadmap to chart the way forward.  

 

dŚĞ�'ůŽďĂů��ŽŶŐƌĞƐƐ�ǁŝůů�ĂůƐŽ� ĨĞĂƚƵƌĞ�ƚŚĞ�͞DĞŵŽƌŝĞƐ͟�ĐĂŵƉĂŝŐŶ͕�ǁŚŝĐŚ�ƚĞůůƐ� ƚŚĞ�ƐƚŽƌŝĞƐ�ŽĨ�ϮϮ�

victims of terrorism through films and a photographic exhibition. The campaign allows the 

audience to relate to victims, to feel their loss and see their resilience, and to better understand 

the importance of remembering and paying tribute to victims of terrorism worldwide. 

 

The Global Congress of Victims of Terrorism is a critical first milestone towards strengthened 

global solidarity and international unity in recognizing and highlighting the need for providing 

support to victims of terrorism.  

 

Additional information can be found on the dedicated webpage for the 2022 Global Congress.  

 
 

***** 
For any questions, please contact Ms. Laurence Gerard (gerardl@un.org), Public Information 
Officer, UN Office of Counter-Terrorism   
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